Due to new restrictions implemented by Van Buren County regarding the settlement of taxes,
we are no longer able to accept postmark dates as proof of timely payment.

All tax payments must now be received by our office on or before the due date to be
considered on time. We understand this may be an adjustment, and we encourage you to plan
accordingly to avoid any late penalties.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please feel free to contact our office.

Thank you for your attention to this matter,
Hillary Fisher

Treasurer, South Haven Charter Township



